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We welcome Christine Russell as Admin support to the five Maitland Churches. 
Christine has developed the first Maitland Churches combined newsletter which 
contains her introduction. Christine has already visited Bolwarra and is impressed 
with our renovations and standard of our building.   
 
Plans have commenced for our Bolwarra Spring Fair this year and we are looking at 
a date in late October.  If you have any ideas or thoughts on what we can do to add 
to this community event, please talk to one of our Leaders or Property Committee 
members.  
 
Our Church 178 year Anniversary Celebration will be held on Sunday 26 May with a 
special morning tea after church.  
 
Leanne and the Bentham family would like to sincerely thank everyone for their kind 
words and support on the passing of Steven. Lindsay Moxey will be acting as 
Chairperson of the Bolwarra Leaders Group until we hold the Annual General 
meeting in August.  
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